
Requesting two non-substantive changes to OMB 3206-0106, INV 10, Expiration Date 8-31-2015:

Front Page, Paragraph 2, Change ‘assure’ to ‘ensure’:

Current:

We are proud of our reputation as a provider of background investigations and we strive to 
assure that our investigations are conducted on the highest professional level.  We have found 
that comments and suggestions from individuals who have been interviewed are extremely 
helpful in achieving this goal.

Corrected:

We are proud of our reputation as a provider of background investigations and we strive to 
ensure that our investigations are conducted on the highest professional level.  We have found 
that comments and suggestions from individuals who have been interviewed are extremely 
helpful in achieving this goal.

Front Page, Public Burden Information, Last sentence, Remove- “and you are not required to 

respond.”:

Current:

Public Burden Information:  Public burden reporting for this collection of information is 
estimated to take approximately six minutes per response.  This includes time for reading the 
letter and for reviewing and completing the collection of information.  Send comments regarding
the burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions 
for reducing this burden, to Federal Investigative Services Forms Manager, U.S. Office of 
Personnel Management, 1900 E Street NW, Paperwork Reduction (3206-0106), Washington, 
D.C. 20415. The OPM Number, 3206-0106, is currently valid.  OPM may not collect this 
information, and you are not required to respond. unless this number is displayed.

Corrected:

Public Burden Information:  Public burden reporting for this collection of information is 
estimated to take approximately six minutes per response.  This includes time for reading the 
letter and for reviewing and completing the collection of information.  Send comments regarding
the burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions 
for reducing this burden, to Federal Investigative Services Forms Manager, U.S. Office of 
Personnel Management, 1900 E Street NW, Paperwork Reduction (3206-0106), Washington, 
D.C. 20415. The OPM Number, 3206-0106, is currently valid.  OPM may not collect this 
information unless this number is displayed.


